OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS., NEW MEXICO

January 22, 197

Carper Drilling Co.
Artesia, New Mex.

Gentlemens

Reference is made to a letter from your office
dated January 18, 1957 and addressed to Phillips Pet.
Co., a copy of which was forwarded to us.

In this letter you indicate that although Forms
C-110 filed for your Csrper Randel Nos. 2-A in Unit
B and 3-A in Unit G of Section 24, T-22-S, R-3D-E
show a casinghead gas transporter, you actuslly have
no connection. If this is the case, you are hereby
directed to file corrected Forms C-110 showing the gas
to be vented. Also, it will be necessary for you to
apply for a No-Flare Order for these wells at your
earliest convenience.

In the future please show a casinghead gas trans-
porter only when the connection has actually been made.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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